

11th July 2016

David Ridley
Wiltshire and Swindon Coroner's Court
26 Endless Street
Salisbury
Wiltshire
SP1 1DP

Directors Office
Highways and Transport
County Hall
Bythesea Road
Trowbridge
Wiltshire
BA14 8JN

Your ref:

Dear Mr David W G Ridley

RE: Coroners Report for the road traffic collision that occurred on the 21st November in the village of Lockeridge.

Thank you for your letter dated 1st July.

An assessment for a 20mph speed limit at Lockeridge has recently been undertaken, this assessment has recommended the implementation of a 20mph limit, the extents of which will include the roads around the playground / recreation ground area discussed in the Police Report. The implementation of the 20mph limit is due to be completed by the end of 2016 and will include the provision of the suggested warning signs that are considered appropriate for the location.

Kind regards

Tel: 0300 456 0100



Associate Director - Highways & Transport Wiltshire Council

